
 

Daffodil International University 
Department of Electrical and Electronic Engineering 

Date: December 11, 2023 

 

NOTICE 

Reschedule of Final Exam, Fall-2023 

 

All the students of fall 2023 are being notified that due to unavoidable 

circumstances, the Final Exam dated 12.12.2023 is rescheduled on 15.12.2023. 

 

 

Previous date Rescheduled date 

12.12.2023 slot B(11.00-1.00PM) 15.12.2023 slot B(11.00-1.00AM) 

12.12.2023 slot C(1.30-3.30PM) 15.12.2023 slot C(2.30-4.30PM) 

 
 

 

 

Sagor Hazra 

Lecturer, 

Dept. of EEE & 

Member, Exam Committee 

Faculty of Engineering, DIU 

Md. Nahiduzzaman 

Lecturer, 

Dept. of EEE & 

Member, Exam Committee 

Faculty of Engineering, DIU 

 
 


